
 
March 26, 2015 

SAPEC Panel members 
 
Dear Fellow Panel Members, 
 
Students with disabilities in foster care appear to be highly transient.  This is of concern to 
SAPEC’s Ad-Hoc Committee on Students with Disabilities in Foster Care.  As we discussed the 
issues raised, we formulated the following list of needs as it pertains to Ohio’s foster children 
with disabilities. 
 

 Agencies involved in the care and support of foster children need to establish 
continued cross-agency collaboration similar to that of “Kids in School Rule!” 
developed by Cincinnati Public Schools. 
 

 There is a need for a Guidance Document specific to students in foster care.  An 
example of a similar document can be found at:  
http://center.serve.org/nche/downloads/briefs/idea.pdf 
 

 Often, a student’s cum file doesn’t contain required paperwork upon transfer to 
another district.  We suggest a checklist for schools to use that would be kept in 
the students file.  ODE could post a blank document on its website as a tool to 
offer districts. 
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Sincerely, 
 
The Subcommittee on Students with Disabilities in Foster Care 


